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INVITATION FOR BIDS

Notice is hereby given that sealed bids will be received by the City of Brookhaven, Mississippi, in the City Clerk’s office, Room 102, located at 301 South First Street, Brookhaven, Mississippi 39601 in the Lincoln County Governmental Complex in said City until June 6, 2017 at 2:00 P.M. after which they will be publicly opened and read on the following:

One Loader Backhoe

For bid proposals and specifications contact the Purchasing office at 601-833-7766 or by e-mail at charityh@bbimail.net.  
Bids must be sealed and clearly marked.
Any bid received after said time on said date will be returned unopened.

By order of the Mayor and Board of Aldermen on the 2nd day of May, 2017.

The City of Brookhaven
s/ Joe Cox, Mayor

Publish:  May 7 & May 16, 2017.
